
Monday 31st  March 2025

Year 3 - 6 Pirongia Forest Park Lodge.

Term 1, Week 10 

The last little bits …

Thank you so much to all our whānau who attended the camp information 
afternoon and evening. Your support is greatly appreciated.

What to expect next …

Each class will be receiving a newsletter this week with the important dates and 
times required for each camp. This information will be emailed to you and your 
child will also receive a paper version.

We must be time efficient 

"It's important that we keep to time, as the buses have strict pickup and drop-off 
schedules."

Teachers have a deadline, so if they are trying to get in 
contact with you please respond.

Teachers must submit all camp documentation to Pam 
Quirke by 

Thursday, April 3rd, at 3:00 PM.
Students who have not completed all required 
documents by this deadline will not be able to attend 
camp.                                                                Pam Quirke (Principal)



Our tamariki made a big 
splash at the Interschool 

swimming event on 
Tuesday. They showed 

fantastic effort, 
sportsmanship, and 

determination all 
throughout the day. A huge 

congratulations to all our 
swimmers for representing 

our school with pride!


